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March, 2017 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Our next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, April 11 2017, at 
11:30 A.M. It will be held at Houligan's Sports Grill, located at 
1643 U.S. Highway #1, Ormond Beach, Fl., 32174. All members 
and their spouses are invited, as usual. 
 
Bike week is over, and they had beautiful weather for this year's 
event. We are back to our regular schedule of meetings on the 
second Tuesday of the month, at Houligan’s Sports Pub in Ormond 
Beach. 
 
Please welcome our new member, Richard Bartlett.  Richard joined 
us at the March meeting, and lives in the Palm Bay area of Florida. 
Anyone interested in going to the play at the Limelight Theatre on 
April 22nd, should bring a check at the next meeting. 
 
As I write this letter, Paul Ryan is trying to paste together the 
American Health Care Act (AHCA).  A more precise name would 
be the American Homogenized Crap Act (AHCA). It's a hodge-
podge of conservative connivance, in order to screw the poor and 
elderly out of decent medical coverage. The poor fools who voted 
for Trump are about to get screwed.  See you all at the meeting. 
 
                                                               Best regards, 
 
                                                              Harvey Lydecker 
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